Dean Paul B. Lawson, College of Liberal Arts and Sciences, University of Kansas.

Dear Dean Lawson:

I find myself quite in accord with your suggestions regarding the schedule for the six weeks' course this fall.

Miss Hoover, as you doubtless know, is teaching at the University of Chicago this summer. I am writing to Miss Hoover today, telling her of your suggestions. I am sure that we must follow faculty authority in the scheduling of our courses.

I am sending you at this time the schedule for the major courses in Physical Education for the six weeks' term, and after I have heard from Miss Hoover I will get in touch with you regarding activity courses.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

PCA:AH